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Campfire News

Specials Schedule:

Monday- PE 11:10-11:50 am

Tuesday-Music 11:10-11:50 am

Wednesday-Art 11:10-11:50 am

Thursday-Technology 8:55-9:40 
am
Learning Buddies with 
Kindergarten 2:00-2:15 pm

Friday-Library
11:10-11:50 am

Writing- Students continued to work on editing, 
revising, and publishing their fractured fairy tales. 

Reading-Students are working on building their 
reading stamina with informational books and 
finding topics that interest them. After break, we will  
pull out information by using a boxes and bullets 
strategy in our reading notebooks.  

Spelling- Our word study after break focuses on 
Consonant blends: ch, -tch.

Science-  Students did an amazing job on their 
Water Cycle comics. After break, we will learn about 
winds and storms. 
 
Math- We played a new multiplication game called 
Salute! and used number grids and fact triangles to 
practice multiplication facts and find missing factors. 

Cursive- We learned all of the lowercase cursive 
letters, including x, q, and z this past week. After 
vacation, we will review uppercase letters in cursive 
and begin to write most things in cursive.  

   

Upcoming dates:

2/18-2/22 
February Break

2/25 HW Packet, 
Friday letters, 
and totes due.

2/28 Ricker 
Library visit

3/1 February 
Class Store

3/4-3/8 Read 
Across America 
Dr. Seuss Week

More details will 
come out after 
February break.

Students had a choice of three activities for our outdoor fun at 
Healthy Heart Day. Some of the stations they chose from were  
a Winter Hike, Sledding, Snow Kickball, Hula Hoop Relay, 
Snow Play, Sled Pull, and Icicle Tag. What a wonderful way to 
end the week!

Thank you to Jen Stanford and Erica 
Bosse for  helping out with Snow Play 
and Sled Pull!



Campfire News
Ms. 

Eldridge

Camper of the Week Spotlight

Emmett

Emmett’s favorite animal 
is a wolf. His favorite food 
is cheese pizza.  

Congratulations to Kailyn and 
Ryan who were chosen as our 
Students of the Month for 
January!




	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3

